
THANK YOU FROM THE PTA
Our Christmas Fayre 

raised an amazing 

£3772
Our Summer Fayre

 raised a huge

 £3145

Our Hallowwen disco and  
Easter disco and raffle 

raised an awesome 

£1895

Our BBQ & Ceilidh, bingo 
nights, games night and 
family sports night raised 

£1440
CHRISTMAS 

FAYRE
SUMMER 
FAYRE

SCHOOL
DISCOS

BBQ & 
EVENTS

£10,252
A huge thank you to everyone who 
volunteered, attended our events, 

and donated time, money and 
prizes to raise essential funds 

for the school. We couldn’t 
have done it without you!

SUMMER 
TRIPS

CLASS 
TRIPS

CHRISTMAS 
FUN

TREATS & 
GARDENS  

We want every child to enjoy a 
fun trip to celebrate the end of the 
school year. The PTA subsidised 
the P1-3 trip to Calderglen, P4-6 
trip to Mugdock and the P7 party.

PTA funds subsidised the cost of 
various educational trips in 
2023/24, including the Science 
Centre, Stirling Castle, Vikingar, 
Sealife Centre and Bannockburn.

The PTA paid for an amazing 
pantomime to come to the school, 
as well as Christmas parties and 
gifts from Santa, making sure 
every child enjoyed lots of festive 
fun.

Our fundraising has allowed our 
children to enjoy House Treats, 
outside educators to visit classes 
and new outdoor equipment to 
make our gardens as fun and 
educational as possible. 

In  2023/24,
 Scotstoun Primary PTA 

raised an incredible 
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